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  In support of the Campaign for Students, last Wednesday, Feb. 28, the Faculty of

Continuing Education offered an in-person floral design workshop, led by our Floral Design

Program Coordinator. For a donation, Seneca employees were able to create beautiful floral

arrangements they were able to take away with them.

The Campaign for Students is Seneca's employee giving program. As one of our largest

group of donors, Seneca employees help to fund financial aid opportunities, improve

Seneca’s learning environment and strengthen the student experience, making a meaningful

difference in the lives of our students.

Go here if you want to contribute and support our students. 
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